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   Captured Moments from This Past Week… 
 

Installing the Sherwood Key Club 2025-26 Officers 
Thank you to Bob Munger who ably represented our Kiwanis Club at 

the recently held Sherwood Key Club Awards Event.  The students opened 
with a slide show presentation highlighting all their summer project plans.  
This is a new and ambitious endeavor for the club.  Before this year the 
Sherwood Key Club “closed down” for the summer months.  This year, the 
Key Club Board has planned 2 to 4 activities for each month of the summer.  
For June, they are sharing our Kiwanis outing to the Beaverton Food Bank, 
helping at the town’s Pride Festival, volunteering at a variety of places around 
town, and holding a Bake Sale to raise funds for KDCCP, (Kiwanis 
Doernbecher Children’s Cancer Program).  As for their Awards Event, one 
highlight, (picture shown above), was the Officer Installation.  Shown above 
from (left to right) are Makaila Crawford, President; Siyi Liang, Vice President 
of Service; Maggie Smith, Secretary; and Branson Bamfoth, Treasurer.   

             



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 Don’t forget to be at the Beaverton Food Bank TODAY at 9:00 a.m.   
Remember to wear warm clothes.  The address is 1870 NW 173rd Ave., 
Beaverton.   

 We are giving out $5000 in scholarships to some of this year’s graduating 
senior Key Clubbers at Sherwood High School.  George will be presenting the 
recognition on Monday evening at the school’s Senior Awards Night. 

 I will be sending out the information about Monday’s Division Council Meeting 
as soon as I receive it.  It will be at the Courtyard Village, or you can attend via 
Zoom.  Start time is 6:30 p.m. 

 We’re in for a special treat at Wednesday’s lunchtime meeting at Murrayhill 
Taphouse starting at 11:45 a.m.  Jaclynn will be providing the program, sharing 
with us our recent club efforts to become more active with social media.  
Jaclynn manages our club Facebook account.  Robby manages our club 
Instagram.  Cody updates our club website.  A REMINDER TO EVERYONE: one 
of the most important things you can do to support getting the word out about 
our club is to take pictures of our activities and then email or text those 
pictures to our three members who are managing our social media accounts.  
They need all club members to be proactive about sending them pictures! 

 The Builders Clubbers are very excited about their end-of-the-year picnic on 
Wednesday, June 4th.  It will be held at Snyder Park, starting at 4:00 p.m.  Any 
Kiwanis member is welcome to join them! 

 We’ve got at least three members traveling to Mt. Hood Kiwanis Camp on 
Friday, June 6h.  It will be a long, but satisfying day of service, doing whatever 

 



they ask us to do.  We could comfortably add one more member to our 
carload.  Contact George if you would like to participate in this project.  

 The Andersons are helping with the Tigard High School Grad Night, being held 
on Friday, June 6th, as well.  If anyone else wishes to assist with the event, you 
should already have gone through the district background check.  HERE is the 
link to sign up to help. 

 We’ve been doing so many interesting projects lately that it feels a little 
strange to be facing a less busy week.  But that’s exactly what is happening 
next week.  We can all take a short breather… the only special event 
happening for the week of June 8-14 is the evening meeting on June 11th at El 
Guajillo Mexican Restaurant starting at 6:15 p.m.  However, our intrepid 
workers who help with the Packed with Pride program will continue to do their 
regular service.  THANK YOU to the wonderful members who do this important 
project week in and week out! 

 Upcoming activities for June not previously mentioned in this newsletter:   

o June 12 – Tigard Chamber of Commerce meeting 
o June 17 – Key Club Presidents Council Meeting 
o June 18 – Lunchtime meeting 
o June 20-22 Tigard Balloon Festival – more to be announced 
o June 21 – Beaverton Food Bank 
o June 25 - Kiwanis Board meeting 
o June 28 – Key Club Bake Sale 
o June 28 – Tigard Pride Parade & June 29 Sunday Parkways Northeast 

 Previous newsletters have included a slide from the Membership Committee 
recommendations.  There are no more new slides to present.  But members 
who have been carefully examining past newsletters have a lot to think about!  
There were so many wonderful suggestions for doing new projects and 
activities, for advertising our program in the community… and much more!  A 
final THANK YOU to Jaclynn Anderson and Bob Munger who created that 
impressive document! 

 


